

Demolition | Asbestos Removal | Decommissioning | Crushing | Recycling | Strip-Outs

24/05/18

Dear Sir/Madam,

We have a legal obligation to inform you how we process your data, how it is stored and who receives it. We store your data on a password protected database. We use this information to correspond with you in good faith with a view to start or continue a working relationship.

The above regulations will be enforceable from the 25th May 2018 and will affect all businesses.

Be assured, typically, the business to business personal data we hold about you is limited to the types of information found on a business card.

We don't hold any information on health, dates of birth, race, sexual orientation, religion or political beliefs, therefore any breaches would be considered low risk.

We do not and will not share or sell any of the above information with any outside parties.

We have never had a data breach to date and we do safeguard any sensitive data as far as reasonably practicable.

If you decide that we can hold onto your data for the foreseeable future, we would of course inform you of any data breaches if any were to occur.

You do not need to take any action to keep in touch and you will always have the opportunity to unsubscribe from receiving any marketing emails. You can unsubscribe by emailing paul@greenfieldgroup.uk.com requesting to be removed. Please do not hesitate at your earliest convenience if you wish us to erase your information from our records.

Kind Regards,















